
 

Office of the Special Adviser on the Prevention of Genocide and the Ethiopian Human 
Rights Commission sign a partnership Memorandum of Understanding, stressing the 
importance of collaboration to advance awareness and prevention of genocide and 

related crimes, in Ethiopia and globally 

(14 November 2024, New York/ Addis Ababa) 



international crimes, as well as to design and implement effective and sustainable 
preventative action. 

 

* *** * 

 

For media queries please contact:  

Office on Genocide Prevention and the Responsibility to Protect 

http://www.un.org/en/genocideprevention 

Email: osapg@un.org 

 

http://www.un.org/en/genocide/prevention
mailto:osapg@un.org

